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IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
Kitsap Ferry Co. has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (UTC) for permission to suspend its passenger-only ferry 
service on the Bremerton / Seattle route for a period not to exceed 12 
months, effective April 1, 2007.   
 
During this period Kitsap Ferry Co. will continue to work with Kitsap 
Transit under a Joint Development Agreement to identify reliable funding 
that will allow service to resume prior to April 1, 2008.   
 
If you have questions about the suspension of service, please contact Kitsap 
Ferry Co. at (360) 377-7279 or (206) 780-1440. 
 
The UTC has the authority to allow or deny this request. If the UTC denies 
the request, Kitsap Ferry Co. may lose its commercial ferry permit and will 
no longer have authority to operate a commercial ferry on this route.  
 
If you would like to comment on this filing or have questions about the 
UTC’s process, please use the contact information below.  
 
You may make comments: 

• In-person at an open meeting in Olympia, March 14, or March 28, 
2007, at 9:30 a.m. 

• By using the “Public Comment” feature on the UTC Web-site, at 
http://www.wutc.wa.gov. 

• In writing, to the address below, by March 22, 2007. 
• By telephone at 1-800-562-6150.  
• By telephone conference bridge. This option allows you to participate 

by telephone at the open meetings. To use the bridge line you must 
call the UTC at 1-360-664-1234, at least one day before the open 
meeting for a reservation and instructions.  

 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
E-mail:  comments@wutc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-800-562-6150 
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